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	Help Beautify the City—Lower those Sewer Clean Outs

A number of homes around town have raised sewer clean outs near the street.  Apparently, some citizens thought the clean outs had to be raised because the builder left them that way. While having a clean out near the street (or near the connection of the homeowner’s sewer line and the city sewer system) is a good idea, the clean outs may be flush or near flush to the ground. We have a growing forest of white pipe sprouting around the city! Please help improve the street appeal of the city and have these sewer clean outs lowered.  

Please Remember to Lock Your Cars

There has been a rash of thefts from unlocked cars in Shoreacres and nearby sections of La Porte lately.  Please help the police protect you by locking your car doors at night. And please report any suspicious activity to the police immediately at 281-326-5900.  If you need to call the police from a cell phone, call dispatch at 281-326-5900 if you can.  A 911 call on a cell phone may be routed to La Porte, Pasadena, or Seabrook, depending on the location of the cell phone tower that picks up your signal.  While adjacent cities will transfer your call to our dispatch, you can avoid delay by calling our dispatch directly.

Help for Elderly or Disabled Neighbors

The City is compiling a list of elderly or disabled residents that may need to be checked on in an emergency.  While the City cannot take responsibility for evacuating these residents, the City can check on certain residents during an emergency to make sure that they have a way to evacuate, if needed.  If you want to be on this list, or if you know of a neighbor that you think should be on it, please contact Alderman Mary Becker.  You can leave her a message at City Hall at 281-471-2244.

Keep Your Home Business Legal

Even though Shoreacres is residential, a number of residents work out of their homes. Just make sure that your home occupation is legal. Shoreacres’ zoning ordinance defines customary home occupations for its residential areas (the entire city except the Houston Yacht Club).  These occupations are defined as those customarily carried on in a single family dwelling as an incidental (not principal) use of the house.  Further, a home occupation cannot include the help of any assistant or employee, cannot require any structural alterations to the building or any room, cannot require the installation of any equipment or machinery, cannot have any signs or advertisements, cannot generate traffic in the street, and cannot include the display of merchandise.  Any home business that violates any one of these prohibitions is illegal.

Reminders:

( City Council Meetings August 12 and 26 at 7:00 p.m. Agenda are posted at City Hall at least 3 days prior.  Budget workshops are August 6 and 19 at 7:00 p.m. 

( Show your Shoreacres spirit!  Attractive Shoreacres shirts (golf-styled white shirt with blue collars and Shoreacres logo) may be ordered at City Hall for $22.00. Whenever we have a minimum order (12 shirts) accumulated, we will place an order.  

( Recycling pick-up on Thursdays.  If you do not yet participate, please pick up a blue bin at City Hall.  Materials accepted include paper, plastic (recyclables 1 and 2), aluminum, and tin.  
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